
 

Move to authorize the Cemetery Commission to enter into negotiations for a 

proposed contract with McLean, Koehler, Sparks & Hammond for cemetery 

operations and management consulting per their proposal, with the total contract 

price not to exceed $12,930, and subject to approval by City Attorney. 

Sponsors:  Cemetery Department 

 

Attachment:  MKS&H Proposal 

 

Legislative History:   

10/20/14 Cemetery Commission approved 

 


